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Single Phase Overhead Distribution Transformers 
RFB Specification No. PT24-0111F 

 
All interested parties had the opportunity to submit questions in writing by email to Aaron 
Bratton, Buyer by date questions were due. The answers to the questions received are provided 
below and posted to the City’s website at www.TacomaPurchasing.org:  Navigate to Current 
Contracting Opportunities / Supplies Solicitations, and then click Questions and Answers for this 
Specification. This information IS NOT considered an addendum. Respondents should consider 
this information when submitting their proposals. 
 
1. Question: Where are the expected quantities on model wise? 

 

Answer:    Please see the Proposal Pages in Appendix B. The quantity for each unit is 
listed with each MID under the heading of “One-Time Purchase Quantity” on the sheet. 
Each line is intended to be read left to right with the quantity being the number on the right.  

 

2.  Question: Are detail drawings available for transformers? 
 

 
Answer:  Not during the bidding process. The Technical Specifications section in Appendix 
A list out the details of the technical specifications required by City of Tacoma. If there are 
technical specification questions this section does not answer, a detailed question needs to 
be submitted for an appropriate answer by the Engineering team.  
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